
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 5 Open Morning Events 

 

We are delighted to offer the opportunity for students in Year 5 and their parents/carers to 

explore The Lenham School.  

 

We have a number of Open Mornings available for booking, please see dates below.   

 

Tuesday, 11 June 2024  

Wednesday, 12 June 2024  

Thursday, 13 June 2024  

Tuesday, 18 June 2024  

Wednesday, 19 June 2024  

Thursday, 20 June 2024  

 

All tours start at 9.30am prompt, in order to manage visitor numbers, we are operating an 

advance booking system. For further information and booking please visit our website: 

 

https://www.thelenham.viat.org.uk/3876/open-morning-events  

 

Our Open Mornings give you the opportunity to visit a working school, tours will be carried 

out by a member of our Leadership Team who will be able to answer any questions you may 

have.  Our Admissions Officer will also be available on the day. 

 

We look forward to meeting you. 

 

Regards 

 
Mr R Ferguson 

Headteacher 

 

 

https://www.thelenham.viat.org.uk/3876/open-morning-events

